## **Sandra Soto**

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:29 AM

**To:** 'peggy52969@gmail.com' **Subject:** RE: FPL Rate Increase

Dear Ms. Moss,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

----Original Message----

From: peggy52969@gmail.com [mailto:peggy52969@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:38 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate Increase

Please do not increase the power rates! We as a lot of Floridians are retired And live on a fixed income. Social Security has not given a cost of living increase In a while and most families can't afford an increase in anything. So please consider the large retirement community in Florida and do not Increase power rates.

Thanks for your consideration Peggy Moss

Sent from my iPad